
New Bedford Fire Department,
Police,  EMS  respond  to
partial pier collapse
NEW BEDFORD, Mass.: On Friday afternoon, the New Bedford Fire
Department raced to a reported pier collapse on Antonio L.
Costa  Avenue.  Fortunately,  there  have  were  no  reports  of
injuries or that anyone was dumped into the water.

In October of 2023, there was collapse of a 225’ by 36’
section of bulkhead/pier which you can read about
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